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Hello Members
Here is your latest update
 
DEP-We are still waiting for the H&H study to be approved by DEP. The next step is meeting with DEP to discuss what they will or will not let us do in order to rehabilitate the concrete spillway, the earthen dam and Bennetts Run dam.
 
Island and silt retention pond- The USFWS (US Fish & Wildlife Service) has approved our PNDI (Pa Natural Diversity Inventory-it is an inventory for rare and endangered species) The last step is the Army Corp of Engineers giving us the ok. Hopefully we can get this project started in the Spring.

PALMS/ Lake Management-Darrel Crimmins discussed the benefits of being a member of PALMS. The fee to join is $220. There is a conference February 28th and 29th. The registration fee is included with membership. Darrel will be attending both days and Brad will be going on the 28th.
The board revisited our options for a complete lake management plan. Darrel is 
consolidating the previously presented information into a final decision paper based on the Board’s feedback.  The recommended course of action to address the algae and the underlying causes will be finalized with the intent of implementation prior to the summer season.  

Pending lawsuit-We received a summons from the Webbs attorney. As you will see (it is attached) they are demanding more information. It also states their last two demands for information were denied. We have provided the information they requested.
The Board will respond accordingly however, we are now having to use a portion of the homeowners dues to answer this family’s demands through our lawyer. It is taking away from our resources (time and money).
 
 
Liability/Lake Insurance-We were notified that our current carrier was no longer insuring HOAs. Tom has secured a new carrier to insure us. He explained that most carriers no longer insure HOAs. The new yearly fee is $4300. Tom explained our previous policy was for 1-million-dollar coverage, 500,00 per occurrence, our new insurance is for 2-million-dollar coverage, 1 million per occurrence. He explained this was the only policy available that our broker could find
 
EAP- The EAP is required every five years and is due this year. Sarah and Scotty have been working on it, but the site has been down. We are waiting for a proposal from KPI to complete the inundation map. We are required to have an engineer stamp on the map. Sarah and Scotty plan on having it completed before the annual meeting.

 Give Local-We will be doing this again this year. More info to come! 

1) Follow us on Facebook
2) Visit our website at www.silverlakecommunityassociation.org.	
3) If you haven’t already, please provide Maryanne with your email address as this is how we communicate our important information.  Our email is silverlakecommunityassociation@gmail.com
4) Link to the GoFundMe page. https://www.gofundme.com/f/help-save-silver-lake

